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THANET’S CAMERA CLUB
NEWS RELEASE 
BEES, BOOKS AND BRIDGEND
The club enjoyed a wonderful February. During the wild winter weather outside we were treated to some excellent talks via Zoom. First, member John Draper shared some of his excellent images illustrating the wildlife to be found in his own garden. A careful eye for detail and some stunning macro-photography, particularly of different bees, made this an evening to remember.
“Book Title” was the subject of our next competition. Susan Clark from Conwy had the difficult job of judging 66 entries whilst offering tips about each, even showing how some could be improved. Members showed imagination and creativity and a high level of technical skills. [Laura Drury’s image “Dancing in the Dark” is attached]. 
From a North Wales judge to a South Wales speaker. Les Loosemore, from Bridgend, provided a memorable evening with his master-class in producing “slide shows”. These ranged from creating a triptych panel, to the fragility and resilience of nature and “lock-down” images. Suitable music helped provide great impact for each “show”. 
Finally, we enjoyed a talk by Nancy Phillips called “From Lancashire with Love”. Nancy explained how to achieve interesting photos of people, whether in the street, portraits or the most challenging work – weddings!  A humorous and enjoyable evening.
Looking ahead, March is the month of competitions so we’ll share some of our best images next time.
For our full, revised programme of talks and competitions – go to (www.isleofthanetphotographicsociety.co.uk)  or visit us on Facebook.
Notes to editors:
* Attached image “Dancing in the Dark” by Laura Drury
 Please direct any queries to iotps.sec@hotmail.co.uk
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